February 4, 2011
Sent via First Class Mail
Sarah A. Shifley

Assistant Attorney General

Office of the Attorney General 

Public Counsel Section
800 Fifth Avenue Suite 2000

Seattle, Washington  98104-3188

RE:
Withdrawal of Electronic Documents Submitted in Docket UE-100749
Dear Ms. Shifley:
Today, February 4, 2011, the commission received documents from you via electronic mail identified as “Public Counsel Response to WUTC Bench Request #3.” 

Later today, you submitted a letter requesting to withdraw the electronic submission of the Response.  
This letter confirms that the Records Center has removed the electronic version of the Response from the Records Management System.    
If you have any further questions on this subject, please contact Lisa Wyse via e-mail at lwyse@utc.wa.gov or at 360-664-1259.
Sincerely,

David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
